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veiligheid.
Us versus Them Douglas Little 2016-02-02 In this important new book, Douglas Little explores the political and cultural
turmoil that led U.S. policy makers to shift their attention from containing the "Red Threat" of international
communism to combating the "Green Threat" of radical Islam after 1989. Little analyzes America's confrontation with
Islamic extremism through the traditional ideological framework of "us versus them" that has historically pitted the
United States against Native Americans, Mexicans, Asian immigrants, Nazis, and the Soviets. The collapse of the Soviet
Union seemed to signal that the doctrine of containment had served U.S. interests in the Middle East well, preserving
Western access to Persian Gulf oil while protecting Israel and preventing communist subversion. Yet, although many
Americans hoped that the end of the Cold War would enable the United States to redefine its diplomatic relationships in
the Middle East and elsewhere, Little demonstrates that from Operation Desert Storm in 1991 to America's battle against
ISIS today, U.S. foreign policy has been governed by "us versus them" thinking, with Islamophobia supplanting the
threats of yesteryear.
Iranian and Hezbollah Hybrid Warfare Activities Dave Dilegge 2016-11-07 This anthology covers Small Wars Journal
writings on Iranian and Hezbollah hybrid warfare activities around the world. Writings date from 2007 to 2015,
including coverage on the nuclear deal, Islamic Revolutionary Guards Corp (IRGC) and Qods Force global movements, and
Hezbollah’s expanding influence as Iran’s proxy. This anthology is meant to support the U.S. security debate on a postnuclear deal Iran and an increasing Hezbollah presence in Middle East affairs as well as Latin America. This volume is
composed of sixty chapters divided into four sections on Iran’s military capabilities and nuclear ambitions,
Hezbollah’s global operations, Iranian and Hezbollah influence in Middle Eastern security affairs and their activities
in Latin America. Also included is a foreword by Jason Rivera, an afterword by Dr. Luis Fleischman, a postscript by Dr.
John P. Sullivan, an acronym listing, chapter notes, suggested readings following each section, and short biographies
of the fifty-three contributors showcased in this work.
United States Relations with China and Iran Osamah F. Khalil 2019-07-11 Bringing together experts from history,
international relations and the social sciences, United States Relations with China and Iran examines the past, present
and future of U.S. foreign relations toward the People's Republic of China and the Islamic Republic of Iran. It
benefits from recently declassified documents and an interdisciplinary, transnational approach to explore different
aspects of the relations between these three countries. While the 20th century has been referred to as the “American
Century,” this book posits that the 21st century will be shaped by relations between the United States and key
countries in Asia, in particular China and Iran. In assessing the United States' foreign policy towards China and Iran
over the past six decades the chapters focus on several key themes: interaction, normalization, and confrontation. The
book provides an insight into how and why Washington has developed and implemented its policies toward Beijing and
Tehran, and examines how China and Iran have developed policies toward the United States and internationally. Finally,
it draws on the insights of leading scholars discussing the future of relations between Beijing and Tehran. This
interdisciplinary book brings a unique perspective to the international relations of the 20th century and beyond, and
will benefit students and scholars of U.S. foreign relations as well as Middle Eastern and East Asian history and
politics.
Iran in an Emerging New World Order Ali Fathollah-Nejad 2021-05-22 This book critically develops and discusses Iran’s
geopolitical imaginations and explores its various foreign-policy schools of thought and their controversies. In doing
so, the book covers Iran's foreign policy and international relations from "9/11" all the way to Rouhani’s rise (late
2014). Accounting for both domestic and the international balance of power, the book theorizes the post-unipolar world
order of the 2000s, dubbed “imperial interpolarity”, examines Iran’s relations with non-Western great-powers in that
era, and offers a critique of the “Rouhani doctrine” and its economic and foreign-policy visions. Forged in the fires
and intense deliberations of a PhD, undertaken at a most unique institution of higher learning in the world, Ali
Fathollah-Nejad has produced one of the most informative and evocative studies of Iran’s foreign policy and
international relations to date. Framed in a highly original theoretical approach, Ali’s nuanced analysis, drawing on a
lorry load of primary and secondary sources, details the process and context of policy in the Islamic Republic, thus
producing an unrivalled and lasting account of modern Iran’s worldview and the behaviour of this revolutionary state in
a fast-changing world. —Anoush Ehteshami, Professor of International Relations & Director of the Institute for Middle
Eastern and Islamic Studies, School of Government and International Affairs, Durham University (UK) Empirically rich
and theoretically sophisticated, Iran in an Emerging New World Order flashes out the key drivers behind Iran’s
international relations since the mid-2000s. Providing evidence for the material and geopolitical significance of
Iran’s identity constructions, the book enriches the debate on the Islamic Republic’s foreign policy and bridges the
divide between the discipline of IR and area studies. —Fawaz A. Gerges, Professor of International Relations &
inaugural Director, LSE Middle East Centre (2010–13), London School of Economics and Political Science (LSE); author of
the forthcoming The 100 Years' War for Control of the Middle East (Princeton University Press, 2021). Ali FathollahNejad has established himself as one of the most insightful observers of Iranian politics. Providing the analytical
background to his assessments of Tehran’s foreign policy in the 21st century, this book comes out opportunely at a time
when a new U.S. administration is about to re-engage with Iran. —Gilbert Achcar, Professor of Development Studies and
International Relations, SOAS (School of Oriental and African Studies) University of London A decisive contribution to
two avant-gardist fields of knowledge: Critical geopolitics and Iranian foreign relations. Anyone interested in
cutting-edge research that brings together International Relations and Iranian Studies will revel in this important
book. —Arshin Adib-Moghaddam, Professor in Global Thought and Comparative Philosophies, Department of Politics and
International Studies & former Chair (2012–18), Centre for Iranian Studies, SOAS University of London One of the few to
have a thorough, beyond-the-headlines and forward-looking grasp of Iran, Ali Fathollah-Nejad offers a brilliant

Losing an Enemy Trita Parsi 2017-01-01 The definitive book on Obama's historic nuclear deal with Iran from the author
of the Foreign Affairs Best Book on the Middle East in 2012 This timely book focuses on President Obama's deeply
considered strategy toward Iran's nuclear program and reveals how the historic agreement of 2015 broke the persistent
stalemate in negotiations that had blocked earlier efforts. The deal accomplished two major feats in one stroke: it
averted the threat of war with Iran and prevented the possibility of an Iranian nuclear bomb. Trita Parsi, a Middle
East foreign policy expert who advised the Obama White House throughout the talks and had access to decision-makers and
diplomats on the U.S. and Iranian sides alike, examines every facet of a triumph that could become as important and
consequential as Nixon's rapprochement with China. Drawing from more than seventy-five in-depth interviews with key
decision-makers, including Iran's Foreign Minister Javad Zarif and U.S. Secretary of State John Kerry, this is the
first authoritative account of President Obama's signature foreign policy achievement.
Bargaining over the Bomb William Spaniel 2019-02-28 This book uses formal models to explore the conditions under which
nuclear agreements are credible.
The Indo-Pacific: Trump, China, and the New Struggle for Global Mastery Richard Javad Heydarian 2019-09-25 This book
places the presidency of Donald Trump as well as the brewing Sino-American Cold War within the broader historical
context of American hegemony in Asia, which traces its roots to Alfred Thayer Mahan’s call for a naval build up in the
Pacific, the subsequent colonization of the Philippines and, ultimately, reaching its apotheosis after the defeat of
Imperial Japan in the Second World War. The book, drawing on visits from Cairo to California and Perth to Pyongyang as
well as interviews and exchanges with heads of state and senior officials from across the Indo-Pacific, provides an
overview of the arc of American primacy in the region for scholars, journalists, and concerned citizens.
Strategic Thinking in 3D Ross Harrison 2013-05-31 Effective strategic thinking requires a clear understanding of one's
external environment. Each organization has a unique environment, but as Ross Harrison explains in Strategic Thinking
in 3D, any environment-whether in the fields of national security, foreign policy, or business-has three dimensions:
systems, opponents, and groups.
Reassessing Order and Disorder in the Middle East Robert Mason 2017-02-09 Case studies help identify the emerging
trends and influences that dominate the political decision making and policy behavior of many states in the Middle
East. The chapters investigate foreign policy challenges and debates in various states, changing relations and balance
of power between them, and the continuing role of the US in the region.
Hello, Obama O Globo 2014-02-26 Prize-winning work of investigative journalism by Glenn Greenwald, José Casado and
Roberto Kaz revealed how the US intelligence services have spied on Brazilian authorities. Following huge amount of
data released by Edward Snowden, they exposed how the NSA has tapped phones and infiltrated computer systems to gain
access to crucial information from Brazil´s biggest companies, such as Petrobras, government officials, diplomats, and
even to President Dilma Rousseff´s mobile phone. In this ebook, José Casado goes deeper into the process and tells the
story of the American intrusion from its origins. It is a rivetting account, full of surprising details. This ebook
also brings articles by O Globo´s correspondents in the US and in Europe, drawing a bigger picture of the impact of
Snowden´s revelations.
A Single Roll of the Dice Trita Parsi 2012-01-24 Have the diplomatic efforts of the Obama administration toward Iran
failed? Was the Bush administration's emphasis on military intervention, refusal to negotiate, and pursuit of regime
change a better approach? How can the United States best address the ongoing turmoil in Tehran? This book provides a
definitive and comprehensive analysis of the Obama administration's early diplomatic outreach to Iran and discusses the
best way to move toward more positive relations between the two discordant states. Trita Parsi, a Middle East foreign
policy expert with extensive Capitol Hill and United Nations experience, interviewed 70 high-ranking officials from the
U.S., Iran, Europe, Israel, Saudi Arabia, Turkey, and Brazil—including the top American and Iranian negotiators—for
this book. Parsi uncovers the previously unknown story of American and Iranian negotiations during Obama's early years
as president, the calculations behind the two nations' dealings, and the real reasons for their current stalemate.
Contrary to prevailing opinion, Parsi contends that diplomacy has not been fully tried. For various reasons, Obama's
diplomacy ended up being a single roll of the dice. It had to work either immediately—or not at all. Persistence and
perseverance are keys to any negotiation. Neither Iran nor the U.S. had them in 2009.
The Obama Presidency and the Politics of Change Edward Ashbee 2016-11-09 This edited volume considers the extent to
which the Obama presidency matched the promises of hope and change that were held out in the 2008 election.
Contributors assess the character of “change” and, within this context, survey the extent to which there was enduring
change within particular policy areas, both domestic and foreign. The authors combine empirical detail with more
speculative assessment of the limits and possibilities of change amidst a very dense institutional landscape and in an
era of intense political polarization. Some see significant changes, the full consequences of which may only be evident
in later years. Other authors in the collection present a markedly different picture and suggest that processes of
change were not only limited and partial but at times leading the US in directions far removed from the promises of
2008. The book will make an important contribution to the debates about the Obama legacy.
De aftocht van een wereldmacht Vali Nasr 2013-11-08 Ten tijde van de eerste regering-Obama werkte Vali Nasr als
diplomaat op het ministerie van Buitenlandse Zaken. In een genadeloos portret laat hij zien hoe die regering de unieke
kans om de relaties in het Midden-Oosten te verbeteren, verspeelde. Diplomatieke reuzen als Richard Holbrooke en
Hillary Clinton dolven het onderspit tegen de lobby’s van de inlichtingendiensten en het Pentagon, terwijl China en
Rusland hun invloed in het Midden-Oosten gestaag uitbreidden. Nasr neemt ons mee achter de schermen van het ministerie,
naar de onderhandelingstafel, en maakt pijnlijk duidelijk dat Amerika alle adviezen van de leiders in het Midden-Oosten
in de wind sloeg. Nauwgezet toont hij aan dat binnenlandse politiek voor Obama belangrijker was dan internationale
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analysis of what is in store for Iran. A must-read for anybody interested in geopolitics. —Florence Gaub, Deputy
Director & Director of Research, European Union Institute for Security Studies (EUISS), Paris It is no longer possible
to think of any nation-state without simultaneously seeing the reflection of an entire changing world in it. Ali
Fathollah-Nejad’s prose and politics in Iran in an Emerging New World Order is the state-of-the-art mapping of the
epistemic shift that seeks to understand the global in the local, and the domestic in the foreign. The result is a mode
of supple and symbiotic thinking that reveals the way transnational politics dwells on the borderline where the fate of
nations unravels into the fold of a dysfunctional disorder that has become the fact of our fragile world. —Hamid
Dabashi, Hagop Kevorkian Professor of Iranian Studies and Comparative Literature, Columbia University Iranian politics,
outside of a small group of specialists, remains poorly understood. Iran in an Emerging New World Order helps demystify
this subject. Thoroughly researched, very accessible and packed with insights, this book, focusing on the Ahmadinejad
period, is highly recommended. It makes an important contribution to the study of internal Iranian politics, Iran’s
foreign policy orientation and the international relations of the Middle East. —Nader Hashemi, Director, Center for
Middle East Studies & Associate Professor, Josef Korbel School of International Studies, University of Denver Ali
Fathollah-Nejad has produced an academic work that is, from my viewpoint, so far the most comprehensive one concerning
Iranian standing in regional and international politics, its new political élite and their attitude towards the West
and the world order. —Farhad Khosrokhavar, Professor in the Sociology of Contemporary Iran & Director of Studies at
EHESS (École des hautes études en sciences sociales), the School for Advanced Studies in the Social Sciences, France
Since its inception in 1979, the Islamic Republic’s initial foreign policy was based on the rejection of the bipolar
international order under the banner of a “neither East nor West” policy. By the end of the Cold War and the emergence
of a unipolar order, the Islamic Republic tried to adjust its approach to deal with the United States as a hegemonic
power. Iran shifted its foreign policy toward the East as soon as the international order moved from unipolarity in the
early 2000s. Why did Iran turn its foreign policy, and what were the consequences and ramifications of this shift? Iran
in an Emerging New World Order dives deep to answer these questions. Iran in an Emerging New World Order is a
comprehensive and critical review of Iran’s foreign policy in post-unipolar world. As a delightful read full of
important information and analyses, the book explores the domestic, regional, and international dimensions and
ideational and material factors that shape and impact the Islamic Republic’s geopolitical imaginations and foreign
policy controversies. Fathollah-Nejad explores Iran’s foreign-policy transformation from a unipolar to a (what he
cautions as an increasingly but not fully-fledged) multipolar order, and its relations with non-Western great-powers in
the 21st century. Written with clarity, Iran in an Emerging New World Order is a must-read primer for anyone interested
in Iranian politics in particular and Middle East politics in general. —Saeid Golkar, Assistant Professor, Department
of Political Science, University of Tennessee, Chattanooga; Senior Fellow on Iran Policy, Chicago Council on Global
Affairs & author, Captive Society: The Basij Militia and Social Control in Post-Revolutionary Iran (Columbia University
Press, 2015) A competent, engaged and impressive study of Iran’s foreign policy and its place in the world. Ali
Fathollah-Nejad’s most important quality is that he looks with a wide lens and sees not just Iranian politics and
foreign policy (in which he is clearly an expert) but the dynamics of the broader world and changes in the
international system. This book is thus a must-read for those interested in Iranian foreign policy but also in shifts
and changes of the international system into the second decade of the 21st century. —Arash Azizi (New York University),
author of The Shadow Commander: Soleimani, the US, and Iran’s Global Ambitions (Oneworld Publications, 2020) In
presenting Iran as sets of complexities – within and how it acts externally; how it represents itself and is
represented by others; its myriad political and religious cultures, and how these shape the state and its international
relations – and locating those within a constantly-changing global environment, Fathollah-Nejad provides us with unique
and alternative assessments of how Iran’s foreign policy is shaped within the context of what he calls “Imperial
Interpolarity”. The creative interplay of these various factors makes this an indispensable text for anyone wishing to
understand Iran and its international relations within the current global political environment. —Na’eem Jeenah,
Executive Director, Afro–Middle East Centre (AMEC), Johannesburg & advisory board member, World Congress for Middle
Eastern Studies (WOCMES) A magnificent and conceptually powerful book; an eye opener for those who essentialize the
role of Iran in contemporary International Relations. This landmark study covers the complexity of Iran’s cultural
geopolitics and the diversity of its interlocutors in 21st-century world politics. The book is useful for delving into
the internal dynamics of Iranian politics and its connection with the spheres of power in international relations. It
is a very methodical book. Theoretically flawless. A deep, brilliant and enlightening academic text. —Moisés Garduño
Garcia, Professor in the Center for International Relations, National Autonomous University of Mexico (UNAM) In this
book, Ali Fathollah-Nejad goes beyond the usual one-dimensional view that dominates the study of Iran’s foreign policy
and presents a comprehensive framework explaining the interrelated role of socio-cultural, economic and geopolitical
elements in shaping the Islamic Republic’s foreign-policy orientation. The book also focuses on a crucial period
involving two critical transitions: a systemic transition from the unipolar to the post-unipolar world order and a
domestic one from a hardline to a more moderate worldview. All this makes the book a valuable contribution to the
field. —Hamidreza Azizi, Alexander von Humboldt Fellow, Middle East and Africa Research Division, German Institute for
International and Security Affairs (SWP) & former Assistant Professor of Regional Studies, Shahid Beheshti University,
Tehran (2016-20) Iran in an Emerging New World Order provides a timely and original account of foreign-policy making in
the Islamic Republic of Iran, especially the turbulent first decade of the new millennium. —Kamran Matin, Senior
Lecturer in International Relations, Sussex University & Associate Research Fellow, Swedish Institute of International
Affairs (UI) Ali Fathollah-Nejad’s Iran in an Emerging New World Order builds on a reliable scientific approach and an
informed overview of Iranian foreign policy. It identifies and examines the different factors which orientate it, such
as its various schools of thought and their debates, the élites’ role, the interplay between structure and culture, and
the one between internal and external realms. Furthermore, it casts light on the evolution of Tehran’s choices,
including its “look to the East”. In this new book, Fathollah-Nejad has provided a challenging study which demonstrates
the need to go beyond conventional framings, to include political culture, and provides a new evaluation of Iran’s
international relations. This is an original and significant contribution to the literature on international relations,
the workings of the Islamic Republic, and the understanding of the latter’s regional and global actions. —Firouzeh
Nahavandi, Professor of Sociology of Development and Political Science & Director, Institute of Sociology & Director,
CECID (Center for International Cooperation and Development Studies), Université libre de Bruxelles (ULB), as well as
President, Graduate School of Development Studies of French Community of Belgium Through its careful analysis of a
modern political culture in Iran gestated in the context of an encounter with European colonial modernity and evolved
in correspondence with a catalogue of internal and external others, Ali Fathollah-Nejad’s timely book places
contemporary geopolitical concerns against a much-needed backdrop of colonial and anti-colonial histories. —Siavash
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Saffari, Associate Professor of West Asian Studies, Department of Asian Languages and Civilizations, Seoul National
University If you really want to dive deep into Iran and understand the reasons why its leaders are operating in the
current crisis, this is the book you should read. It teaches analysts and policy-makers to understand the past to act
wisely in the future. —Susanne Koelbl, award-winning Foreign Correspondent, Der Spiegel
Worlds Apart Malcolm Byrne 2021-08-26 A relationship beset with extraordinary acrimony, the US and Iran rarely see eyeto-eye, if only to avoid war or nuclear catastrophe. What is at the core of this troubled rivalry that has stymied
policymakers and scholars alike? Using a carefully selected collection of White House, CIA, State Department, and other
records, Worlds Apart provides a comprehensive answer to this question: starting from the 1979 revolution and hostage
crisis, through the Iran-Iraq War and the spread of radical Islam, to 9/11 and the nuclear impasse, to the 2009 Green
Movement and the Obama and Trump presidencies. The records, which form the heart of the book, offer a rare, unfiltered
view into the perspectives and experiences of the American and Iranian governments over 40 years. Providing timelines,
glossaries, discussion questions, and a guide on reading declassified documents, Byrne and Byrne explore this
complicated relationship accessibly and innovatively in this unique documentary history.
The Second Cold War Luiz Alberto Moniz Bandeira 2017-05-30 This book investigates the geopolitics and strategic
dimensions of US-American foreign policy during George W. Bush's and Barack Obama's presidential terms. Based on a vast
amount of empirical and historical sources, the author offers deep insights into the recent political developments
('Arabellions') along the axis of Northern Africa, the Middle East, and Central Asia, situating them in the context of
the global geopolitical and geo-economical Great Game, either latent or overt, between USA/NATO and Russia. The author
also analyses the influence of the US on these historical and political processes in the last two decades.
Iran, Israel, and the United States Ofira Seliktar 2018-06-20 This book analyzes the process of evaluating Iran’s
nuclear project and efforts to roll it back, resulting in the 2015 nuclear agreement. To highlight the technological
problems and the politicization involved in the process, this study uses real-time comparison of developments in Iran
and the perception of Israel in the United States.
Iran in the World Shahram Akbarzadeh 2016-04-08 This book evaluates President Hassan Rouhani's foreign policy during
his first two years in office, looking at the case studies of Armenia, Azerbaijan, the UAE, Turkey, and Syria, as well
as the Iran-US relationship. President Rouhani came to power in Iran in 2013 promising to reform the country's longcontentious foreign policy. His top priorities were rehabilitating the Iranian economy, ending the nuclear dispute,
rebuilding relations with the US, and mending ties with Iran's neighbors. It is argued here that while President
Rouhani has made progress in the Iran-US relationship, in nuclear negotiations and some bilateral relationships, his
broader success has been hampered by regional political developments and domestic competition. Further, it is contended
that his future success will be guided by emerging regional tensions, including whether Iran's neighbors will accept
the terms of the nuclear agreement.
Foreign Policy of the Islamic Republic of Iran Przemyslaw Osiewicz 2020-11-29 Providing a well-balanced and impartial
perspective on the foreign policy of the Islamic Republic of Iran, this book contributes to a better understanding of
the current foreign policy of Iran, especially its internal and external determinants. Combining theoretical and
practical aspects, it provides readers with a short analysis of Iranian foreign policy. The first part is dedicated to
the Pahlavi era between 1925–1979. The second consists of three chapters covering issues relating to ideological and
institutional aspects of Iranian foreign policy after 1979. The last part incorporates eight case studies which best
present both regional and global dimensions. This comprehensive study contains a synthesis of views and opinions of
commentators and scholars who often represent contradictory perspectives. Serving as a key reference and starting point
for further studies, this book will be of interest to students and researchers studying Iranian foreign policy,
international relations, and Middle Eastern studies.
Losing an Enemy Trita Parsi 2017-08-01 The definitive book on President Obama’s historic nuclear deal with Iran from
the U.S. foreign policy expert and acclaimed author of Treacherous Alliance. In Losing an Enemy, Middle East policy
expert Trita Parsi examines President Obama’s strategy toward Iran’s nuclear program and reveals how the historic
agreement of 2015 broke the persistent stalemate in negotiations that had blocked earlier efforts. The Joint
Comprehensive Plan of Action, commonly known as the Iran nuclear deal, accomplished two major feats in one stroke: it
averted the threat of war with Iran and prevented the possibility of an Iranian nuclear bomb. Parsi advised the Obama
White House throughout the talks and had access to decision-makers and diplomats on the U.S. and Iranian sides alike.
With his unique insight, he examines every facet of a triumph that could become as important and consequential as
Nixon’s rapprochement with China. Drawing from more than seventy-five in-depth interviews with key decision-makers,
including Iran's Foreign Minister Javad Zarif and U.S. Secretary of State John Kerry, this is the first authoritative
account of President Obama’s signature foreign policy achievement. "A detailed and gripping account of the 22 months of
negotiations over Iran’s nuclear program that resulted in the 2015 deal."—John Waterbury, Foreign Affairs
The Dispensable Nation Vali Nasr 2013-04-16 In a brilliant and revealing book destined to drive debate about the future
of American power, Vali Nasr questions America’s dangerous choice to engage less and matter less in the world. Vali
Nasr, author of the groundbreaking The Shia Revival, worked closely with Hillary Clinton at the State Department on
Afghan and Pakistani affairs. In The Dispensable Nation, he takes us behind the scenes to show how Secretary Clinton
and her ally, Ambassador Richard Holbrooke, were thwarted in their efforts to guide an ambitious policy in South Asia
and the Middle East. Instead, four years of presidential leadership and billions of dollars of U.S. spending failed to
advance democracy and development, producing mainly rage at the United States for its perceived indifference to the
fate of the region. After taking office in 2009, the Obama administration had an opportunity to fundamentally reshape
American foreign policy, Nasr argues, but its fear of political backlash and the specter of terrorism drove it to
pursue the same questionable strategies as its predecessor. Meanwhile, the true economic threats to U.S. power, China
and Russia, were quietly expanding their influence in places where America has long held sway. Nasr makes a compelling
case that behind specific flawed decisions lurked a desire by the White House to pivot away from the complex problems
of the Muslim world. Drawing on his unrivaled expertise in Middle East affairs and firsthand experience in diplomacy,
Nasr demonstrates why turning our backs is dangerous and, what’s more, sells short American power. The United States
has secured stability, promoted prosperity, and built democracy in region after region since the end of the Second
World War, he reminds us, and The Dispensable Nation offers a striking vision of what it can achieve when it reclaims
its bold leadership in the world.
Contemporary Concert Diplomacy Jung Karsten 2016-10-24 Two centuries after the Congress of Vienna formed the 'Concert
of Europe', the great powers of the world once again assembled in Austria's capital in June 2015: This time they were
negotiating an end to the nuclear standoff with Iran. These so-called EU-3+3 negotiations signify a broader trend: From
Iran to North Korea, from the former Yugoslavia to Israel and Palestine, the great powers increasingly opt for
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exclusive and informal ad hoc formats in crisis management. Though lacking in aristocratic grandeur and festive
surroundings, these context-specific, self-selected forums for policy-coordination in many ways resemble the
nineteenth-century 'Concert of Europe'. Why do the key actors in the contemporary international system consciously shun
the standards of accountability and legitimacy represented by the post-war liberal institutional order? Why are they in
favor of a more casual form of diplomacy that is not constrained by an inclusive membership, strict rules of procedure,
and modern standards of transparency? This study rationalizes the popularity and assesses the viability of Contemporary
Concert Diplomacy as a means for crisis management in the post-Cold War world. Drawing on a system-level analysis as
well as four extensive case studies (the Yugoslavia Contact Group, the Middle East Quartet, the Six Party Talks with
North Korea, and the EU-3+3 negotiations with Iran), it examines and explains the emergence, operation, and outcomes of
Contemporary Concert Diplomacy. In doing so, it sheds light on a highly significant – but vastly understudied –
instrument of crisis management. It thus proves valuable to both, the student and practitioner of international
affairs.
Insight Turkey 2015 - Winter 2015 (Vol. 17, No. 1) Religion, religious groups and teo-politics are always most vital
topics of the Western politics. The relationship between politics and religion is reciprocal. While both domestic and
international political actors try to exploit religion and religious sensitivity for their political interests and
gains, religion and belief systems want to use significant power over main political and cultural actors and
perceptions. With the emergence of the violent non-state actors such as Taliban, al-Qaeda and DAISH, which were all
surfaced in the Middle East but have become transnational actors deeply affecting European politics, and the recent
popularity of far-right Islam-phobic movements such as PEGIDA in Europe have once again forced us to look closely at
the relationship between religion and politics in Western politics specifically in Europe. Even though it is generally
perceived that the religion has lost its war against politics in Europe as European countries have established secular
democracies based on the promotion of individual freedoms and pluralism, it is an undisputable fact that the general
framework in European states is largely affected by the Christian values and often its imprints are seen in politics.
The developments around the recent large scale immigration toward Europe from Middle East and Africa are the reasons
which force us to make this bold statement. How Europe deals with mostly Muslim immigrants who come from very different
ethnic and cultural backgrounds from European values is very alarming. After unsuccessful assimilation and/or
integration efforts for these non-European and non-Christian immigrants, state and societal actors have instigated to
take restrictive measures against further immigration and migrants. Furthermore we have started to witness strong wave
of xenophobia and Islamophobia in these democratic European societies. Islamophobia, relations with European Muslims
and implications of political developments in the Muslim World will significantly influence the future religion-state
relations in European countries. However, for the last few months we have been spectators of the tragic death of
thousands desperate immigrants at the Mediterranean Sea who were trying to reach Europe. Unfortunately the European
countries have done nothing to prevent their death.. MUHİTTİN ATAMAN
War with Iran Geoffrey Kemp 2013 War With Iran: Political, Military and Economic Consequences provides readers both a
history of Iran s relationship with the West and an expert s estimation of what the political, human and financial
costs of full-scale war with Iran might be. Authors Geoffrey Kemp and John Allen Gay of the Center for the National
Interest utilize their years studying and informing America s foreign policy in the Middle East to bring to life the
possible outcomes of an American military intervention in Iran. Such a decision would not only have catastrophic
consequences on the Persian Gulf, but would also endanger the whole world s delicate economy by heightening instability
in a fragile but resource-rich region. Written for anyone with an interest in the future of American foreign policy,
War With Iran explores what every player has at stake in the current crisis by analyzing every tension adjacent to it;
from America s staunch support of Israel to Iran s own dogged pursuit of advanced nuclear capabilities. Controversial,
timely and thoroughly researched, this story stands as a preliminary caution against what would be a devastating
meltdown of diplomacy, for which if peace be the goal there is always time."
George W. Bush's Foreign Policies Donette Murray 2017-08-23 This book offers a fresh assessment of George W. Bush’s
foreign policies. It is not designed to offer an evaluation of the totality of George W. Bush’s foreign policy.
Instead, the analysis will focus on the key aspects of his foreign and security policy record, in each case considering
the interplay between principle and pragmatism. The underpinning contention here is that policy formulation and
implementation across Bush’s two terms can more usefully be analysed in terms of shades of grey, rather than the black
and white hues in which it has often been painted. Thus, in some key policy areas it will be seen that the overall
record was more pragmatic and successful than his many critics have been prepared to give him credit for. The president
and his advisers were sometimes prepared to alter and amend their policy direction, on occasion significantly. Context
and personalities, interpersonal and interagency, both played a role here. Where these came together most visibly – for
instance in connection with dual impasses over Iraq and Iran – exigencies on the ground sometimes found expression in
personnel changes. In turn, the changing fortunes of Bush’s first term principals presaged policy changes in his
second. What emerges from a more detached study of key aspects of the Bush administration – during a complicated and
challenging period in the United States’ post-Cold War history, marked by the dramatic emergence of international
Islamist terrorism as the dominant international security threat – is a more complex picture than any generalization
can ever hope to sustain, regardless of how often it is repeated. This book will be of much interest to students of US
foreign policy, international politics and security studies.
The Obama Doctrine Colin Dueck 2015-04-01 By mid-2015, the Obama presidency will be entering its final stages, and the
race among the successors in both parties will be well underway. And while experts have already formed a provisional
understanding of the Obama administration's foreign policy goals, the shape of the "Obama Doctrine" is finally coming
into full view. It has been consistently cautious since Obama was inaugurated in 2009, but recent events in the Middle
East, Eastern Europe, and the Far East have led an increasingly large number of foreign policy experts to conclude that
caution has transformed into weakness. In The Obama Doctrine, Colin Dueck analyzes and explains what the Obama Doctrine
in foreign policy actually is, and maps out the competing visions on offer from the Republican Party. Dueck, a leading
scholar of US foreign policy, contends it is now becoming clear that Obama's policy of international retrenchment is in
large part a function of his emphasis on achieving domestic policy goals. There have been some successes in the
approach, but there have also been costs. For instance, much of the world no longer trusts the US to exert its will in
international politics, and America's adversaries overseas have asserted themselves with increasing frequency. The
Republican Party will target these perceived weaknesses in the 2016 presidential campaign and develop competing
counter-doctrines in the process. Dueck explains that within the Republican Party, there are two basic impulses vying
with each other: neo-isolationism and forceful internationalism. Dueck subdivides each impulse into the specific agenda
of the various factions within the party: Tea Party nationalism, neoconservatism, conservative internationalism, and
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neo-isolationism. He favors a realistic but forceful US internationalism, and sees the willingness to disengage from
the world by some elements of the party as dangerous. After dissecting the various strands, he articulates an agenda of
forward-leaning American realism--that is, a policy in which the US engages with the world and is willing to use
threats of force for realist ends. The Obama Doctrine not only provides a sharp appraisal of foreign policy in the
Obama era; it lays out an alternative approach to marshaling American power that will help shape the foreign policy
debate in the run-up to the 2016 elections.
Iran and Turkey Marianna Charountaki 2018-03-30 The foreign policies of Turkey and Iran seem increasingly to dictate
the course of events in the Middle East. More recently, and especially following the Syrian crisis, the spotlight has
turned to these states' dynamic re-entry onto the political stage, revealing them as key players with an international
role in efforts towards the balance of power across the region. This book traces the major determinants of Turkish and
Iranian foreign policies and their influence on events in the Middle East. Based on an examination of these states'
politics and policies since 1979, and using material gathered from interviews with leading political figures from
Turkey, Iran and the Kurdistan Region of Iraq, Marianna Charountaki offers fresh insights into how we understand the
contemporary global order. Of particular importance, this book shows, is the effect of both external and internal
factors on foreign policy and how the interaction between state and non-state actors informs political decisions. In
placing these issues in a theoretical framework, Marianna Charountaki pioneers a new conceptual map within
International Relations. An interdisciplinary study that provides a fresh new perspective, this book will be of
particular interest to scholars of International Relations, Politics, Foreign Policy, Kurdish and Middle East Studies.
Unthinkable Kenneth Pollack 2014-09-30 A foremost expert on Middle Eastern relations examines Iran's current nuclear
potential while charting America's future course of action, recounting the prolonged clash between both nations to
outline options for American policymakers. By the author of The Persian Puzzle.
Europe and Iran’s Nuclear Crisis Riccardo Alcaro 2018-04-09 This book investigates the European involvement in managing
the nuclear dispute with Iran, shedding new light on EU foreign policy-making. The author focuses on the peculiar
format through which the EU managed Iran’s nuclear issue: a ‘lead group’ consisting of France, Germany and the UK and
the High Representative for EU foreign policy (E3/EU). The experience of the E3/EU lends credibility to the claim that
lead groups give EU foreign policy direction and substance. The E3/EU set up a negotiating framework that worked as a
de-escalating tool, a catalyst for Security Council unity and a forum for crisis management. They inflicted pain on
Iran by adopting a comprehensive sanctions regime, but did so only having secured US commitment to a diplomatic
solution. Once the deal was reached, they defended it vigorously. The E3/EU may have been supporting actors, but their
achievements were real.
Iran's Nuclear Program and International Law Daniel H. Joyner 2016-09-01 This book provides an international legal
analysis of the most important questions regarding Iran's nuclear program since 2002. Setting these legal questions in
their historical and diplomatic context, this book aims to clarify how the relevant sources of international law including primarily the 1968 Nuclear Non-proliferation Treaty and IAEA treaty law - should be properly applied in the
context of the Iran case. It provides an instructional case study of the application of these sources of international
law, the lessons which can be applied to inform both the on-going legal and diplomatic dynamics surrounding the Iran
nuclear dispute itself, as well as similar future cases. Some questions raised regard the watershed diplomatic accord
reached between Iran and Western states in July, 2015, known as the Joint Comprehensive Program of Action. The answers
will be of interests to diplomats and academics, as well as to anyone who is interested in understanding international
law's application to this sensitive dispute in international relations.
Understanding and Explaining the Iranian Nuclear 'Crisis' Halit M. E. Tagma 2020-10-14 In Understanding and Explaining
the Iranian Nuclear ‘Crisis’: Theoretical Approaches, Halit M.E. Tagma and Paul E. Lenze, Jr. analyze the ‘crisis’
surrounding Iran’s nuclear program through a variety of theoretical approaches, including realism, world-systems
theory, liberal institutionalism, domestic politics, and multi-level games. Through these theories, Tagma and Lenze use
established academic perspectives to create a more objective understanding and explanation of the debates and issues.
Introducing the concept of eclectic pluralism to the study of international relations, Understanding and Explaining the
Iranian Nuclear ‘Crisis’ presents theoretical approaches side by side to explore a complex and evolving international
dispute.
A Single Roll of the Dice Trita Parsi 2012-01-24 Have the diplomatic efforts of the Obama administration toward Iran
failed? Was the Bush administration's emphasis on military intervention, refusal to negotiate, and pursuit of regime
change a better approach? How can the United States best address the ongoing turmoil in Tehran? This book provides a
definitive and comprehensive analysis of the Obama administration's early diplomatic outreach to Iran and discusses the
best way to move toward more positive relations between the two discordant states. Trita Parsi, a Middle East foreign
policy expert with extensive Capitol Hill and United Nations experience, interviewed 70 high-ranking officials from the
U.S., Iran, Europe, Israel, Saudi Arabia, Turkey, and Brazil—including the top American and Iranian negotiators—for
this book. Parsi uncovers the previously unknown story of American and Iranian negotiations during Obama's early years
as president, the calculations behind the two nations' dealings, and the real reasons for their current stalemate.
Contrary to prevailing opinion, Parsi contends that diplomacy has not been fully tried. For various reasons, Obama's
diplomacy ended up being a single roll of the dice. It had to work either immediately—or not at all. Persistence and
perseverance are keys to any negotiation. Neither Iran nor the U.S. had them in 2009.
The New Authoritarianism Alan Waring 2018-11-21 This two-volume book considers from a risk perspective the current
phenomenon of the new Alt-Right authoritarianism and whether it represents ‘real’ democracy or an unacceptable hegemony
potentially resulting in elected dictatorships and abuses as well as dysfunctional government. Contributing authors
represent an eclectic range of disciplines, including cognitive, organizational and political psychology, sociology,
history, political science, international relations, linguistics and discourse analysis, and risk analysis. The AltRight threats and risk exposures, whether to democracy, human rights, law and order, social welfare, racial harmony,
the economy, national security, the environment, and international relations, are identified and analysed across a
number of selected countries. While Vol. 1 focusses on the US, Vol. 2 (ISBN 978-3-8382-1263-0) illuminates the
phenomenon in the UK, Austria, France, Germany, Netherlands, Norway, Italy, Hungary, and Russia. Potential strategies
to limit the Alt-Right threat are proposed.
Red Line P. J. Crowley 2016-12-15 Over the past quarter century, four consecutive American presidents—two Democrat, two
Republican—have spent more time, diplomatic capital, and military resources on Iraq than any other country in the
world. Much as the Vietnam syndrome cast a long shadow over American security policy in the decades after the end of
the Vietnam War, Iraq provides the commanding narrative for this generation of American leaders. In this book, former
Deputy Secretary of State P. J. Crowley, one of America’s most insightful national security commentators, unpacks the
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and other key policy matters, Gerges highlights what must change in order to improve US outcomes in the region. Gerges'
conclusion is sobering: the United States is near the end of its moment in the Middle East. The cynically realist
policy it has employed since World War II-continued by the Obama administration--is at the root of current bitterness
and mistrust, and it is time to remake American foreign policy.
Rhetoric, Fantasy, and the War on Terror Vaheed Ramazani 2020-11-13 The book draws on psychoanalytic and semiotic
perspectives to examine popular, political, legal, and journalistic discourses mediating the War on Terror. The
analysis encompasses governmental speeches, legal documents, print and broadcast journalism, and military memoirs under
the Bush, Obama, and Trump administrations. Dominant motifs include American exceptionalism and its historical affinity
for war, the synergy between the technologies of war and media, the role of the "military-industrial-mediaentertainment network" in promoting the American culture of militarism, the dialectic of identification and repulsion
in the construction of "the enemy," and the political and mediatic normalization of fear. The author explores in
particular the role of desire in the rhetorical construction and naturalization of the fantasy of a global War on
Terror. Scholars and students alike will take interest in this original contribution to the fields of cultural studies,
psychoanalysis, media studies, rhetoric, critical international relations, and international humanitarian law and
ethics.
U.S. Nuclear Diplomacy with Iran Kumuda Simpson 2015-12-24 U.S. Nuclear Diplomacy with Iran explores the divergence
between the alarmist rhetoric of the Bush Administration’s public diplomacy and its actual non-proliferation policy
toward Iran. It shows how the two policy directions, the war on terror and negotiations over the nuclear issue, were
often at odds. Further, the Administration’s desire to change the regime in Iran undermined efforts to find a
diplomatic solution to the nuclear issue. Ultimately, the policies implemented failed both to shut down Iran’s nuclear
program and bring significant democratic reform within the Islamic Republic. The book also examines this legacy and how
Obama’s approach differs or follows that of his predecessor. Lastly, the implications for non-proliferation policies
beyond Iran are discussed, as nuclear proliferation remains a key concern in a Middle East plagued by instability.
Trusting Enemies Nicholas J. Wheeler 2018-03-09 How can two states with enemy relations transform their relationship?
Nicholas Wheeler argues that the discipline of International Relations has not done a good job of answering this
question because its focus has been on the state and the individual levels of analysis. In this ground-breaking book,
he argues for the importance of a new level of analysis in trust research the interpersonal relationships between state
leaders. In doing so, he makes two key contributions. Firstly, developing a new theory of interpersonal trust that can
be applied to the international level, and secondly, showing how this theory contributes to the literature on
signalling in IR. The theory of interpersonal trust developed in the book provides a novel response to the central
problem identified by signalling theory in IR: whether the receivers of signals interpret them in the way intended by
their senders. The author argues that, in fact, trust between two leaders is causally prior to the accurate
interpretation of the signals they send with the aim of communicating peaceful intent. Trust, therefore, does away with
the problem of the ambiguity of signal interpretation. He goes on to examine exactly how a new relationship of trust
emerges between two leaders who represent states with enemy relations: through face-to-face interaction and the crucial
process of bonding between them that this makes possible. This powerful new theory of interpersonal trust is applied to
three cases: the personal interactions between US and Soviet leaders Ronald Reagan and Mikhail Gorbachev in ending the
Cold War; the face-to-face interactions between Indian Prime Minister Atal Bihari Vajpayee and Pakistani Prime Minister
Nawaz Sharif in reducing conflict between India and Pakistan in 1998-1999; and the interactions in 2009-10 between
Barack Obama and Ayatollah Ali Khamenei that failed to achieve a breakthrough in US-Iran nuclear relations.

legacy of American triumphs and failures in Iraq . He argues that presidents have fallen victim to the Iraq
Syndrome—the disconnect between politics, policy, strategy, and narrative—that has hampered America’s foreign policy in
the Middle East and hotspots throughout the world. In order to maintain America’s global leadership role, Crowley
argues that the next president must realign American’s national security politics, policies, strategies, and narrative
for the long term.
The Global Obama Dinesh Sharma 2013-12-17 The Global Obama examines the president’s image in five continents and more
than twenty countries. It is the first book to look at Barack Obama’s presidency and analyze how Obama and America are
viewed by publics, governments, and political commentators around world. The author of Barack Obama in Hawaii and
Indonesia: The Making of a Global President (Top 10 Black History Book) scaled the globe to gather opinions – cultural,
historical, and political analyses – about Obama’s leadership style. Writers, journalists, psychologists, consultants,
and social scientists present their views on Obama’s leadership, popularity, and many of the global challenges that
still remain unresolved. As a progress report, this is the first book that tries to grasp ‘the Obama phenomenon’ in
totality, as perceived by populations around the world with special focus on America’s leadership in the 21st Century.
Realizing Peace Louis Kriesberg 2015 "Realizing Peace combines three bodies of work that have not previously been
integrated. First, it critically examines major episodes of U.S. government engagements in foreign conflicts since the
beginning of the Cold War. This includes American engagements in struggles against adversaries, interventions among
adversaries, and mediations between adversaries. Second, Realizing Peace also examines the efforts of non-governmental
organizations and non-official individuals in advancing peace in foreign conflicts. Third, it traces and applies the
developing fields of peace studies and conflict resolution, synthesized in the constructive conflict approach, to
evaluate those American engagements. Using the constructive conflict approach, the book draws on its insights and
research findings to make critical assessments of American engagements. Realizing Peace suggests alternative strategies
that would be more effective and yield more beneficial results than did many of the strategies that had been pursued. A
major set of episodes discussed in this book pertain to Americans' engagements in the Cold War, through its escalations
and de-escalations, its final transformation, and subsequent American-Russian interactions. Multiple analyses also
relate to conflicts with Panama, Al Qaeda, Iraq, North Korea, and Iran. In addition, interventions in Yugoslavia,
Haiti, and elsewhere are examined. Finally, several mediation efforts in the Israeli-Arab/Palestinian conflicts are
critically discussed. The analyses incorporate consideration of the American political circumstances and the evolving
global context"-Global Rogues and Regional Orders Il Hyun Cho 2015-12-01 "The book examines the relationship between nuclear
proliferation and regional order in East Asia and the Middle East, looking at what factors shape the perceptions and
responses of relevant regional actors to North Korea and Iran, why some of these regional actors cooperate with the
United States while others do not, and the consequences of shifting relations among these countries"-Obama and the Middle East Fawaz A. Gerges 2012-05-22 A hard-hitting assessment of Obama's current foreign policy and a
sweeping look at the future of the Middle East The 2011 Arab Spring upended the status quo in the Middle East and poses
new challenges for the United States. Here, Fawaz Gerges, one of the world's top Middle East scholars, delivers a full
picture of US relations with the region. He reaches back to the post-World War II era to explain the issues that have
challenged the Obama administration and examines the president's responses, from his negotiations with Israel and
Palestine to his drawdown from Afghanistan and withdrawal from Iraq. Evaluating the president's engagement with the
Arab Spring, his decision to order the death of Osama bin Laden, his intervention in Libya, his relations with Iran,
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